
From: Provost & Vice President for Academic Affairs  
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 8:23 AM 
To: Faculty <faculty@groups.csusb.edu> 
Subject: Good News: Budget Update 
 
Dear Faculty, 
 

Following a tightening of the budget due to economic losses incurred from COVID-19, I am 
excited to share some good news with you. Based on our budget projections for AY 2021-22:  
 

 Carry-forward professional development funds will be extended another year, through 
June 30, 2022; 
 

 One course release for research or other scholarly efforts will be provided to untenured 
faculty who are in years three to five of their appointment, are untenured in AY 2021-
2022, and are no longer receiving reassigned time per the CBA or the employment 
contract; and  

 

 All sabbaticals recommended for funding in AY 2021-22 have been approved.  
 

Thank you for all you do to support and advance our students and university. 
 
Best, 
Shari 
 
Shari McMahan, Ph.D. 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
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